
July 17, 2023 

 
Dear Friends,  
 
The Paul W. Smith annual Golf Classic is one of The Children’s Center’s 
most popular events.  Now, in its 20th year, Kim & Paul W’s support for The 
Children’s Center has been unwavering and is a true testament to his 
sincere commitment to the success of children and families in Metro-Detroit.  
 
It is within the same spirit of commitment and on behalf of the thousands of 
children and families served by The Children’s Center every year, that I 
express my heartfelt gratitude for your participation in this year’s event. 
 
Your participation in this golf classic helps The Children’s Center provide for 
these needs and enables our team to provide families the tools to shape 
their own futures without wondering how they might survive the next crisis.    
The need is great.  
 
Post-pandemic, children in Detroit and across the State of Michigan are 
increasingly experiencing symptoms of depression and anxiety.  At our Mid-
town Detroit Campus, our team is caring for more children and families who 
require intensive therapy and support for their basic needs like food, 
clothing, and shelter.  
 
This past year, we expanded our programs into a broader community of 
youth to provide homework help, healthy cooking classes, art therapy, and 
book clubs through our Tau Beta Family Success Center.   
 
We are committed to assisting every family that comes into contact with us, 
and your help is integral to our efforts.  We look forward to partnering with 
you in the future to ensure our children’s success. 
 
If you’re playing golf today, you have a great round!  
 
With gratitude, 
 

 
Nicole Wells Stallworth 
President and CEO 

The Children's Center  

79 Alexandrine West 

Detroit, Michigan 48201 

(313) 831-5535 Office 

(313) 833-3860 Fax 
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